
HKRT101 and HKRT501 

 
Well Age/Sex Tumor Grade Stage  Well Age/Sex Tumor Grade Stage 

C1 Male-51  0  E1 Female-71 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular I 

C2 Female-48  0  E2 Female-52 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular I 

C3 Male-71  0  E3 Female-74 
Fuhrman G1: Nuclei round, 
uniform I 

C4 Male-66  0  E4 Male-67 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular I 

C5 Male-66  0  E5 Male-59 
Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular II 

C6 Male-58  0  E6 Male-74 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular II 

C7 Female-54  0  E7 Male-59 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular II 

C8 Male-66 
Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular I  E8 Female-57 

Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular II 

C9 Male-74 
Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular I  E9 Male-46 

Fuhrman G4: Nuclei bizarre and 
multilobated II 

C10 Male-52 
Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular I  E10 Male-64 

Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular II 

C11 Female-55 
Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular I  E11 Male-71 

Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular III 

C12 Female-66 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei 
slightly irregular I  E12 Male-59 

Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular III 

D1 Female-66 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei 
slightly irregular I  F1 Male- 

Fuhrman G4: Nuclei bizarre and 
multilobated III 

D2 Female-46 
Fuhrman G4: Nuclei 
bizarre and multilobated I  F2 Male-66 

Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular III 

D3 Female-34 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei 
slightly irregular I  F3 Male-70 

Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular III 

D4 Male-73 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei 
slightly irregular I  F4 Female-55 

Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular III 

D5 Female-55 
Fuhrman G1: Nuclei 
round, uniform I  F5 Male-64 

Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular III 

D6 Male-43 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei 
slightly irregular I  F6 Female-46 

Fuhrman G4: Nuclei bizarre and 
multilobated III 

D7 Male-47 
Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular I  F7 Male-45 Not Reported IV 

D8 Female-49 
Fuhrman G1: Nuclei 
round, uniform I  F8 Male-70 Not Reported IV 

D9 Female-62 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei 
slightly irregular I  F9 Male-57 Not Reported IV 

D10 Female-59 
Fuhrman G2: Nuclei 
slightly irregular I  F10 Male-64 Not Reported IV 

D11 Female-53 
Fuhrman G1: Nuclei 
round, uniform I  F11 Male-51 

Fuhrman G4: Nuclei bizarre and 
multilobated IV 

D12 Male-52 
Fuhrman G3: Nuclei very 
irregular I  F12 Male-68 

Fuhrman G2: Nuclei slightly 
irregular IV 
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